LIBRATINGUE HOTO

LEGAL/PUBLIC MOTICE



INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

ON THE

"FEASIBILITY STUDY/PROPOSED PLAN-ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT" FOR THE TONAWANDA SITE

The I.S. Department of Energy invites public comment on its recommended cleanup option discussed in the feasibility study and proposed plan documents for the Tonawanda Site that were issued on November 5, 1993. These documents present several options for cleaning up the radioactively contaminated properties in Tonawanda and DOE's recommended alternative for the cleanup. The public comment period has been extended 30 days and will now end on Feb. 10, 1994.

These documents are available for review in the DOE Administrative Record/Information Repositories at the following locations: DOE Public Information Center, Tonawanda Public Library, Parkside Village Branch Library, Kenmore Public Library and Grand Island Memorial Public Library. If you have questions, please contact our DOE Public Information Center, 810 Sheridan Drive, Tonawanda at (716) 871-9660, or you may call our toll free number 1-800-253-9759 and leave a message.

If you would like additional information or have questions concerning the document, or if you would like a presentation on the documents. Ron Kirk will be available to meet with you. Please call Emily Latko at the DOE Public Information Center to make arrangements.

All comments should be submitted in writing to the following address:

Ronald E. Kirk, Site Manager Former Sites Restoration Division U.S. Department of Energy P.O. Box 2001 200 Administration Road Oab Ridge, TN 37830

FUSRAP, Tonawanda, Site and Niagara Falls Storage Site, North Tonawanda, NY and Niagara Falls, NY, Buffalo News, Daily-312,000, Sunday-378,000, Date01/10/94 Page Dil4